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Note: A number of meetings, programs and activities were cancelled or held online
March through June 2020, due to Covid-19 epidemic restrictions.



Programs:

Chris Hudyma, EdCC director of organizational development and employee training,
spoke on effective teamwork.

AAUW'’s public policy positions and priorities were presented and discussed through the
Policy Café format.

Mayumi Tsutakawa presented a Humanities Washington program on “Washington’s
Undiscovered Feminists” in a joint program with AAUW Seattle Branch.

Marilyn Watkins, policy director with the Economic Opportunity Institute, talked about
pay equity and family and medical leave.

The passage of the 19th amendment was commemorated.

Reitha Weeks, a biologist specializing in genetics and biochemical research, gave a
Zoom presentation on her experiences in the STEM field.

The annual branch retreat was held via Zoom.

Scholarship Winner:

Keren Seare, 2020 High School Stem Scholarship winner

Activities:

Holiday Luncheon and Auction
Diversity Book Group

Bridge Group

Lobby Day

Coffee and Conversation
Expanding Your Horizons

Developed by Edmonds College as an online event, with the support of Edmonds
SnoKing Branch



